| | C | OLLEGE PRIVE MONGO BETIB | .P 972 TEL. : 242 68 6 | <u>2 97 242 08 34 69 Y</u> | | |
|-------------------|-------------------------------|---|------------------------|---------------------------------------|--|-------------------|
| ANNÉE S | COLAIRE | EVALUATION SUMATIVE | EPREUVE | CLASSE | DUREE | COEFFICIENT |
| 2022/202 | 23 | N° 5 | ANGLAIS | 2 ^{nde} A/C | Н | |
| Professe | ur: | Jour: | Quantité: | | <u>-</u> | |
| Student | r's Names | | Class | N°Date | e: | |
| • | | SECTION A: GRA | • | • | | |
| | | e correct form of the wo vers as instructed in bra | | o complete the di | alogue. Y | ou may |
| Habiba Filbert | a: Have you t: Yes, this o | ve just arrived in town ar got a phone with you?? ne. It's a smartphone. all phones to smartphones | | y family. What do | I have to | do? |
| | • | ought it | | ovide a nurnose w | ord) I can | use it to |
| COnnec | t to the inter | net. Moreover, they are _ | | easy) to us | e than cel | l nhones |
| | | also very fast to communi | | (casy) to as | e man eer | i phones. |
| | • | | | one I had a cell n | hone Hay | ve vou |
| | bed to any n | | (to buy) a sinarepr | 1011 0, 1 1100 0 0011 p | mono, ma | , o you |
| | | en't subscribed to any of | the new networks | | | |
| | | ike to subscribe, | | | n tag) | · • |
| Hahih | á · Ves I wil | but I am still waiting for | | (bood) | offer | |
| 114010 | 105, 1 Wit. | out I am out watering to | | (500a) | 01101. | |
| Exerc | ise 2. Write | the sentences as instruc | ted in brackets | | | |
| | | ers provided food to the | | ne sentence to pass | sive voice |) : |
| | | · | orbiners (errende r | are someone or public | | , |
| | | | | | ······································ | |
| 2. | The law pro | otects customers. They ar | e victims of fraud | (join both phrases | with a re | lative pronoun) |
| | , , , | , | | Q | | |
| ٠. | ` | | | · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · | | |
| 3. | My mother | told Peter "You need to | speak to a counsel | lor"(change the ser | tence to in | direct speech) |
| | J | | F | | | , |
| | | | | | | |
| | | | | | | |
| Exerci | ise 3: Choose | e the correct words from | n the brackets to | complete the sen | tences. (2 | marks) |
| 1. | If we | n a better environment | promoted, had pro | omoted, promote), | afforestat | ion we would |
| 2. | His phone personal inf | formation was leaked on | (was hacked, is | hacked, was hack | ing) last n | nonth and all his |
| 3. | | (| | | | |
| 4. | | al Museum is | the bui | dings that housed | the forme | er presidency of |

SECTION B: VOCABULARY (10 marks)

Exercise 1: Use the words in brackets to complete the sentences. You have more words than you need 5marks (Integral, fire fighters, online, drug abuse, clicking, bargain, cybercriminals) 1. Most youths of today suffer from ______ which is very harmful to their health

| 1. | to their health | winen is very narmiui | | |
|----|-----------------------------|---|--|--|
| 2. | | nation online, you can easily be hacked by | | |
| 3. | It is very important to | wisely before purchasing goods online. | | |
| 4. | The internet has become an | part to the life of today's generation. | | |
| 5. | Yesterday, thewere injured. | arrived the scene very late when so many people | | |
| | were injured. | | | |

Exercise 2: Follow the instructions in the brackets. (5marks)

| 1. | The <u>responsible</u> use of the internet is important. (give the antonym of |
|----|---|
| | the underlined word) |
| 2. | It is our obligation to respect our parents and also produce good results |
| | (provide the synonym of the underlined word) |
| 3 | It is <u>legal</u> to report a person who uses your identity. (give the antonym of the underlined word) |
| 4. | Paul is an addict. He cannot spend a day without his phone. |
| | (form a noun from the underlined word) |
| 5. | My father loves paying his goods with a cheque (Give the |
| | homophone of the underlined word) |

SECTION C: READING COMPREHENSION (10 MARKS)

Read the following passage carefully and then answer the questions below it, using your own words as far as you can.

Most of the young women in some areas of Mobololand speak simple English, but are unable to read and write. As children, they had no opportunity to go to school, but as time goes on, they are beginning to be interested in reading, writing English and French. "It is never too late to learn", said Aisha, a young lady from Mobololand. "People here used to think that women's education was important. For the people of my area, women ought to stay at home, do the housework, get married, and have children."

"I have no time for such beliefs", replied Mariama. "Those who say those things make me angry. Look at Mrs Egogo, the Maths teacher in our school village; she has no husband and earns her living very well. When you go to the city, you find so many women teachers, doctors, engineers, and even architects."

"Many families in my area are very poor", said Amira. When money is available for education, it is the boys who are the first to have their fees paid. It is said that girls will soon get support from their husbands." Look at my case: My father Amadou has two children, a boy and me, and he could not send both of us to school because he is too poor. In addition, my mother is always sick and cannot take care of the home. So my father needs me at home. What would you do if you were him?"

When a girl does not go through formal education, she cannot read a magazine, write letters, or read instructions on a medicine packet. If she wants to read or write a letter, she gets someone to do it for her. so she has no privacy, since people know about her private life.

A new school for adult women is going to be opened in a village near Mobololand. The only entrance qualification for the school is the desire to learn. Mama Myriam, aged 45, has a lot of that! She says that her education will help her family: "I will never have a problem with my husband because we both earn money and there will be peace in the family. Even when I have a good education, I will always obey and respect my husband", she concludes.

| | • |
|-------------|---|
| | |
| 2. | Answer True or False (1 mark) |
| a. | Someone who cannot read and write is an illiterate |
| b. | Mama Myriam is not interested in education |
| 4. | Name two things that a woman who has not received formal education cannot do. (1mark) |
| | |
| 5. | On what condition are women admitted to the village school? (2marks) |
| | |
| | |
| 6. | Why do such women not have privacy? (2marks) |
| | |
| | |
| 7: the g | When parents are poor, do you think it is good for them to send only the boys to school and leave irls? Give your reasons. (2marks) |
| | |
| | |

SECTION D: COMPOSITION

Write a composition of about 150-200 words on any one of the following topics.

- 1) Most of the youths in your village cannot use a computer. The American Embassy is offerning free training sessions to communities that need them. Write a letter to the American Embassy, applying for this training for your community. In your letter, state why the youths need this training, what you need and how it will be organized. Your name is Hawa Essono and your address is Government School Kouma. P.O. Box 23. You are Gombe village.
- 2) Cyber criminality is becoming more and more rampant and a lot needs to be done to combat it.in your work you should:-

-say what you understand by cyber criminality

-state three cyber crimes

- -explain two precautions to take to avoid being a cyber-crime victim
- 3).write an article to be posted on your school Magazine on the responsible use of social media.

In your work, say what you understand by social media with examples, state three disadvantages and three advantages.

| NB: you name is NICKI |
|---------------------------------------|
| |
| |
| |
| · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · |
| |
| <u> </u> |
| |
| |
| |
| |
| |
| · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · |
| |
| |
| |
| |
| |
| · |
| |
| |
| |
| |
| |
| |
| |
| |
| |
| |
| |
| · |
| |